Great News for Residents of Samarkand: We Are
Launching a Direct Flight to Irkutsk

2024 24 May

Samarkand - Irkutsk - Samarkand flights will be operated from June 16, weekly
on Sundays.

We would also like to remind you that we have recently launched flights from
Samarkand to Nizhny Novgorod, which are operated on Thursdays! Purchase air
tickets from the comfort of your home or office at www.uzairways.com or in the
Uzbekistan Airways app.



